
TRUSTEES OF TRUST FUNDS 
Minutes of March 17, 2015 

 
The meeting was called to order at 1:30 PM in the meeting room at the Wolfeboro 
Library. In attendance were: Robert Stewart and Richard Shurtleff. 
 
Minutes of the February 17, 2015 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer Stewart presented two vouchers for payment: 
 
 Balance for the cost to outfit the Mack truck from the Vehicle Replacement 
 Capital Reserve account.   $2,118.90 
 
 Town Offices Facility Capital Reserve account.    $114,399.51 
 
Shurtleff was directed to contact Lara Crane at Kingswood to request that she meet with 
the Trustees at their next meeting on April 21 to discuss scholarship recommendations.. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:00. The next meeting will be held on April 21, 2015 in 
the meeting room at the Library. 
 
Richard Shurtleff 


